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Support Your Local Triad Enforcers MC

Dear Resident;
RE: Zone changing of 5132 S. Main St, Winston Salem, NC

As members of the Enforcers MC Triad Chapter, a Law Enforcement & Military Motorcycle Club,
we are reaching out to all our neighbors and asking for your support. We are trying to have the
city grant us the right to continue to meet at the building at the above address.

In exchange of our request, we are having the zoning rights of the building (auto repair) be
removed from the permit. This will help protect the neighborhood from anybody parking junk
cars and etc. in the parking lot, which we all know can be an eye sore.

We will continue to have fundraisers to support many of the folks in need. We will have our
annual chicken stew, trunk or treat for the kids and other things on our calendar thru out the
year.

Thank you for your time and support.

President

Triad Enforcers MC
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